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Releasing the Trust's brochure to our community 
 

We have produced a brochure for use by the Trust Board, the school, and those who would like to 

use it to raise interest in the school, or to find donors. 

 

You can download the brochure from the school website: 

https://papakurahigh.ibcdn.nz/media/2018_10_30_phsct-brochere-301018-v3.pdf 

 

The Trust has just held its first AGM and is on a solid footing in terms of having all the establishment 

phase complete.  We have a registered Charitable Trust, and the support of appropriate 

professionals to enable us to run it in a transparent and auditable fashion.  

 

We would like to express our gratitude for the support of a Papakura based Accounting practice, 

Nattrass Gibb & Associates, to ensure we are following proper accounting practices. 

 

Our thanks go to Glenn Archibald who was our original Accountant, and who is retiring, having 

transitioned his practice into the hands of his skilled associates. We'd like to thank Penny and 

Wendy, who have taken over the practice, and renamed it from Archibald and Associates to Nattrass 

Gibb & Associates.  They have recently commenced under the new brand.  

 

Much of the last year has flown by, while we got onto a sound structure for running the Trust.  We 

have met with potential donors, clubs and organisations and have been successful in a small way in 

raising donations and sponsorships of $20k (in round numbers).  However our ambition is to be able 

to supply the school with a significantly larger amount each year, and we are asking you, as 

interested supporters of the school to see if you can find ways to donate via fundraising, a regular 

weekly or monthly donation out of your bank account to ours, or via corporate or club sponsorships 

or grants. 

 

You are welcome to distribute our brochure to anyone you think may be willing to assist the 

Trustees, in our fundraising. 

 

We encourage you to keep up with the school via its Facebook page and website and celebrate the 

progress it is showing in better outcomes for students academically and in transition to further study 

and to the workplace. 

 

The Trust has made the decision to use the school crest that we as Alumni, will 

all be familiar with.  The school has adopted a new crest and motto that the 

students have more affinity for and are able to relate better to.  

 

Please have a read through the reasoning in Principal John Roh's blog at: 

http://johnrohs.blogspot.com/2017/10/students-forging-new-future-

identity.html 

https://papakurahigh.ibcdn.nz/media/2018_10_30_phsct-brochere-301018-v3.pdf


 

 

 

WAY TO HELP #1 

 $3 Weekly donation by direct credit?  

Pays for the weekly rental of a student Chromebook 

 

 

 

 

WAY TO HELP #2 

All donations of any size are really appreciated.  

Accumulated together, they add up! 

 

 

 

 

WAYS TO HELP #3 

Does your employer sponsor or donate?  Would they support a 

sports team, by funding a set of uniforms? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Bank Account details: 

 

Papakura High School Charitable Trust Board 

ASB:  12-3658-0000991-00 

 

 


